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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 8:18 AM
To: 'Lavandre@aol.com'
Cc: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE:  ELECTRIC SERVICE TO TOWN OF INDIDAN RIVER SHORES

Good morning Mr. Stutt, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Lavandre@aol.com [mailto:Lavandre@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 7:46 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Cc: Records Clerk; kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: RE: ELECTRIC SERVICE TO TOWN OF INDIDAN RIVER SHORES 
 
Dear Commissioner Graham - 
  
As a resident of Indian River Shores I ask that you make possible our electric 
supply from FPL as soon as feasible.   For too long we have been subject to the 
exorbitant rates of Vero Beach.  It is grossly unfair that this inefficient producer 
use its excess profits to subsidize the City's operations. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
William C. Stutt 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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